Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (07/14/10)
Attendees:

Larry 
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Tracy

Gilberto
Sherri

Norval

Andrea

LexEVS:
Working on Alpha 1 release scheduled for July 27th, this includes the code for mappings, XML importer, Grid Service (Minor Issue), changes to value sets.  Having an issue with revisions.
Testing for the Alpha 1 release starts next week.

Having a demo with Cecil next week.  Dave Hau will send the value sets spreadsheet to Traci and Larry.

Larry asked if caEHR will have a need for local extensions.   Dave Hau responded that he does not believe there are any near term need for local extension for caEHR.  Dave will talk to Cecil to verify.
Browsers:
Term Browser:
After reviewing what would be included in a 1.2 patch release it was decided to forgo the 1.2 deployment and focus on a 2.0 release.  The bugs that have been fixed in the trunk are fairly minor.

The initial focus of the 2.0 release will be development of LexEVS 6.0 features (Mapping/Subsets).  
Working on the upgrade of the browser to JBoss as part of the 2.0 release.  Also looking at the LexEVS 6.0 code to get a feel for the effort to migrate Term Browser to 6.0.
I am making updates to the plan to reflect the 2.0 direction.

Steve mentioned last week that there is a good example of a mappings interface in protégé.  Need to ask Gilberto where it is at.

NCIm:

Steve had a problem getting the data deployed to QA.  Data deployment was completed by DBA team yesterday.  Steve is now on vacation. 

Byron Katz is filling in for Steve to finish the testing on QA and moving up the tiers.  I need to talk to Byron today to see where he is at.  He closed a few bugs yesterday but not all.  
We are looking at a July 29th release at this point.
Protégé:

Will be performing multiple user testing every Tuesday and Thursday for next couple of weeks.  Yesterdays testing went well on protégé.  In parallel QA will be doing regression testing.  It appears that performance was much better with the 10 people logged in at the same time.   

Exposed two additional bugs.

1. Class defined with only one defining conditions.

2. Retiring defined classes.

As things stand right now we are looking at a Sept. 7th release.
MIME server needs additional space.  Problem is only when editing during an assertion.  Gilberto and Jason will discuss with Doug Hosier on Friday.

QA:

NCIm 1.2.1/Protégé 1.4.2 testing.
Operations:

Loading data to 5.1.  Includes update to Snomed, Zebrafish, Hugo, and HL7.  The was loaded to Data QA today.  Will need to load to 4.2 and start loading 6.0.

HL7 load over samba has an issue – Will discuss further in the LexEVS meeting today.

Pre-thesaurus is scheduled for next week.

Systems:

Nothing to report at this time.
